
 

Upbeat Wealden Business Group go back to school – 
Rock school! 
 
 

 
 

When the members of Wealden Business Group meet up for their weekly 
networking breakfasts, they normally discuss business issues. But at the 
last meeting it was back to school – Rock School! 

 
WBG member Peter Buongarzone owns Wired Music Kent, which teachesguitar, 
bass and drums to people of all ages. His mobile Rock School aims tohave people 
who have never played an instrument in their lives rocking androlling after an hour’s 
tuition. 

 
Peter’s presentation to the networking group, which meets every Wednesday at The 
Little Silver Country Hotel, Tenterden, did precisely that, and business talk was 
swiftly swapped for guitars and drums, beat and bop!  
 
For further information about Wired Music www.wiredmusickent.co.uk or call Peter 
on 07932 62 78 77. 

 
 
Picture shows (left to right) Wealden Business Group members Trevor Bourne, Sue Kimber, 
Oliver Johnston and Peter Buongarzone all ready to rock and roll!


